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D.O Letter No-NCPCR/2021-22/(3)/Child Health 
Dated-22.01.2022 

To 

Chairperson(s) 
State Commission for Protection of Child Rights (SCPCRs) 
Of all States/UTs 
 
 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

India’s second wave of COVID-19 has been catastrophic, with a surging increase in cases, 
deaths of near ones in last year. We all are well aware that India is in the throes of the third wave of 
Covid-19. Children can be vulnerable to the third wave of Covid-19.  

In this regard, Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Government of India has reviewed 
the comprehensive guidelines for Management of COVID-19 in children and adolescents (below 
18 years) by the group of experts in view of the current surge mainly attributed to the Omicron 
variant of concern. Further MoH&fW has mentioned that the available data from other countries 
suggests that disease caused by the Omicron variant is less severe; however, there is need for a 
careful watch, as the current wave evolves. Revised comprehensive guidelines for Management of 
COVID-19 in Children and Adolescents (below 18 years) by MoH&FW are attached herewith for 
kind information of all the SCPCRs.  

You are requested to kindly upload these guidelines on your website.   

With regards, 

Annexure-as above 

Yours sincerely 

Sd/- 

(Priyank Kanoongo) 

 

 

 


